
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Teacher to share knowledge of Physics 
Timmins, November 8, 2010:   
 

Peter Dobias, OHS Physics Teacher, attended the Perimeter Institute Physics Teachers 
Network workshop in Waterloo on October 21st to 23rd, 2010. 
 
The Physics Teachers Network is set up to share free resources on modern physics with high 
school teachers and trains them to share the resources with other teachers in their region.   
 
Mr. Dobias commented, “With the training I received at the workshop, I will be offering 
workshops in the near future for physics and grade 9 science teachers from the other high 
schools in the region.  The workshop I'm offering on November 24, 2010 is going to be on The 
Mystery of Dark Matter and how the topic can be taught in grade 9 science and in grade 
12 physics.” 

 
Mr. Peter Dobias, OHS Physics Teacher 

 
Darren Berthier, OHS Principal noted, “We are proud of Mr. Dobias for being able to share his 
knowledge with fellow Physics teachers from the other local high schools.  This information 
will benefit all of our students.” 
 
Peter Dobias was invited to work with the Perimeter Institute on a national collaboration 
of physics teachers and to present workshops to local science teachers on 
incorporating modern physics in the classroom.   

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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